Memorandum

Date: May 6, 2014
To: Honorable Board of Supervisors
From: Renee Bahl, Interim Community Services Direc@/

Cc: Dinah Lockhart, HCD Deputy Director ¥

Subject: Approval of the draft Citizen Participation Plan, FY 2014-15 Annual Action Plan,
and FY 2011-12, 2012-13 and 2013-14 Substantial Amendments (“Substantial
Amendments”) for the use Federal Funds under the HOME Investment
Partnerships Program (HOME), Community Development Block Grant (CDBG),
and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) Annual Grant Programs

At the April 15, 2014 Board of Supervisors Hearing, your Board requested two changes be
made to the 2014 draft Action Plan:

1. Increase the Isla Vista Streetlighting from $98,000 to $133,000; and
2. Decrease the Calle Real Sidewalk Improvements from $573,931 to $538,931.

These changes are underlined in Attachment B on pages 9, 24, and 25. No other changes
were made.

Attachments:
Attachment A — April 15, 2014 Departmental Board Letter

Attachment B — Revised 2014-15 Action Plan
Attachment C — Resolution




